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Breeze Thru the Leaves 

Treasures Unseen 
I would like you to take a moment and read Matthew 6: 1-34.  Don’t worry 

I’ll wait.  This section of scripture is part of Jesus’ Sermon on the Mount.  

That sermon that Jesus gives, was a radical message.  It would have caused 

many people to pause and think.  That was its design.  Our Lord wanted 

people to change the way they looked at things.   He wanted to reorient 

them to be a people that didn’t live for right now but lived looking for the 

good coming from God in the future, and so he came to them with this mes-

sage. Jesus is talking about a lot.  But, there is also a unifying theme 

throughout the chapter.  Trust.  It is there in all of Jesus’ teachings in this 

section.  He calls for his followers to rethink what it means to trust in God.  

It is more than just doing what is right, but doing what is right without ex-

pectation of reward or recognition.  When we do something good, we do it 

knowing that God knows so it doesn’t matter who else does.  Also, trusting 

in God means more than knowing you’re saved.  It means relying on God 

for all your needs, both physical and spiritual.  So, what Jesus said and is 

still saying to his followers in this passage is this: Trust in God, because he 

knows the good you do and provides for your every need.   

Now, of course this type of lifestyle can be taken to the extreme, where 

someone gives everything they have away to the needy and dies of starva-

tion, alone on the street.  That is not the point.  Jesus’ point is to get his fol-

lowers (that includes us) to see where they put their trust.  Is it in the good 

graces of others and their own possessions and treasures or is it in God?  

That is a question we must constantly ask ourselves.  Do you look to the 

“darkness” of things here and now or to the Light of Christ for what truly 

matters, treasures unseen, eternal life in heaven with God as our caretak-

er?   

So what?  How does this change things in our lives?  Christ changed every-

thing when he came, taught, died and rose again to life.  Our lives were for-

ever changed when he sent his Spirit into our hearts, 

whether we know it now or not.  So we live lives of 

radical trust, recklessly knowing that no matter what 

is in store for us here on earth, we know we have 

treasures unseen stored for us in heaven.  We give un-

ceremoniously, we love unconditionally, we trust those 

who God has put in charge and we help wherever we 

can.  We don’t give to the point of destitution, but we 

do give acknowledging God’s gifts to us and the needs 

of the church and others around us.  We give trusting 

in God for our treasures unseen.  God’s peace. 

   You can reach Pastor  

            Thorson at 214-918-0334 

      or treespastor@gmail.com 

   

mailto:daberg14@yahoo.com
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Young at Heart 

         Important meeting:   October 14th, so be there.   We'll let you know what's happening when 

you get there.   Be sure to bring a dish for our usual "Potluck". 

Lots of things to discuss and plan for the Craft Fair on Nov. 1st .   We need all of you and bring 

along a neighbor, friend or just someone standing around to buy something at the Craft Fair. 

         We need to update our entrance hall and we voted to underwrite the cost of buying 6 to 8 

new, all matching picture frames to update the pictures of our current and previous pastors. 

CALLED TO BE A GOOSE 

Have you seen it yet?  Have the geese started flying South in their distinctive V-formation yet?  The following is an 

excerpt from a story found in “A 2nd Helping of Chicken Soup For The Soul” (a collection of stories put together by 

bestselling authors, Jack Canfield and Mark Victor Hansen).  The author is unknown. 

               

As the Nominating Committee begins the process of filling Congregational Board positions, I am asking 

each member of Tree of Life to consider (as the above article suggests) the following: 

1. “Share in the common direction and sense of community” here at Tree of Life, so that we can get 

where God is leading us more quickly and easily. 

2. “Stay in formation” by attending church regularly and “take advantage of the lifting power” of your 

Tree of Life family. 

3. “Take turns doing demanding jobs” by volunteering to serve on a Board or on the Executive Board. 

4. “Honk” by giving encouraging feedback to all who volunteer their time and service to us as a congre-

gation. 
 

In His Service, 

Linda A. Hill   (Congregational Chairman) 

ééééconsider what science has discovered as to why they fly that way.  As each bird 

flaps its wings, it creates an uplift for the bird immediately following.  By flying in ñVò for-

mation, the whole flock adds at least 71 percent greater flying range than if each bird flew 

on its own. 

 People who share a common direction and sense of community can get where they are 

 going more quickly and easily, because they are traveling on the thrust of one another. 

When a goose falls out of formation, it suddenly feels the drag and resistance of trying to go 

it alone and quickly gets back into formation to take advantage of the lifting power of the 

birds in front of him. 

 If we have as much sense as a goose, we will stay in formation with those people who 

 are headed the same way we are. 

When the head goose gets tired, it rotates back in the wing and another goose flies point. 

 It is sensible to take turns doing demanding jobs, whether with people or with geese      

 flying south. 

Geese honk from behind to encourage those up front to keep up their speed. 

 What messages do we give when we honk from behind? 



Jimmy Hohenberger  10/1  

Jack Allison           10/7  

Joe Mobley             10/7  

Vicki Hill             10/9  

Janiece Brown       10/10  

Wayne Altom         10/11  

Dana Estilow         10/12  

Lynn Lewis            10/16  

Joy Green              10/18  

Aliyah Thorson      10/18  

Linda Lyall            10/19  

Janet Schutz         10/24  

Little Jon Hunter   10/25  

 

 

 

 

Joe & Joy Green      10/13/1986  
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DATE  SS 10:30 General   

Offering  

Growing 

To the 

Future  

Mission 

Tithe  

8/3/14 44 95 $5,444* $350 $544 

8/10/14 33 70 $2,813* $100 $281 

8/17/14 28 74 $2,855* $450 $286 

8/24/14 

8/31/14 

NA 

36 

82 

90 

$3,139* 

$2,954* 

$450 

$450 

$314 

$295 

$17,205*  $1,800 $1,720 Total for August  

Offerings and Attendance for August 

  *Planned for each week—$4,800; Planned for in Sept.—$19,200 

From Our Seminary Student 

DATE  SS 10:30 General   

Offering  

Growing 

To the 

Future  

Mission 

Tithe  

9/7/14 38 88 $7,835* $400 $784 

9/14/14 36 86 $2,407* $400 $241 

9/21/14 46 94 $4,503* $450 $450 

9/28/14      

*    Total for September  

Offerings and Attendance for September 

  *Planned for each week—$4,800 Planned for in August—$24,000 

Thanksgiving  
Food Drive  

Please bring food to Tree of 
Life by November 9th.   

Thank you for helping our 
neighbors in Garland! 



Texas District Nominations 

Breeze Thru the Leaves 

OneHarvest Food Ministry 

Page 4 

It is at this time that we as a church body are able 

to participate in the nomination process for posi-

tions on the Texas District Boards, Committees 

and also the position of District Secretary.  I have 

prepared a packet of information on (including a 

description of) the positions that will be voted on 

at the Texas District Convention.  Within this 

packet there is a list of incumbents for each posi-

tion and their eligibility status.  Any incumbent 

that is eligible for re-election will be considered 

and does not need to be nominated again. This 

packet will be available in the narthex for anyone 

who wishes to look it over.  If you have a person in 

mind that you would like to nominate for any 

available position, please let me know, no later 

than October 26, 2014, so that I can get the infor-

mation necessary to place the nomination.  As al-

ways, if you have any questions, please feel free to 

contact me at either of the following numbers (cell 

– 972-345-7934 or work – 972-772-7854). 

Yours in Christ, 

Linda A. Hill 

(Congregational Chairman)   

The OneHarvest Food Ministry at TOL has 

begun to take hold. We have a regular group 

of people who order monthly and see real val-

ue in this ministry. Please pass along the 

word to those you know - family, friends, 

neighbors, co-workers. Let them know that 

OneHarvest is here and it is open to EVERY-

ONE!  We do not require any type of financial 

disclosure - it’s just good food at a good price. 

The order deadline is October 12th and the 

Distribution Day is Saturday, October 18th 

from 7-8 AM here at Tree of Life.  There is a 

menu here in the Breeze and you can pick up 

extra copies in the office or the Welcome Cen-

ter. You can order through Kara in the 

church office or on the OneHarvest website: 

www.oneharvest.com.  

Thank you Pastor Thorson, friends, and members  at 
Tree of Life for your thoughts, cards, prayers and 
visits during my illness.  I sincerely appreciate every-
thing each of you has done during my road to recov-
ery and recuperation.  May all your blessings and 
prayers return to you a hundred fold.  Blessings, 
peace, and joy to our church and each of you. 
Love, 
Janice Nichols 

 Saturday, Oct. 25th  

Noon - 6:00 pm  
Be sure to come a little early to 

the Fall Festival so you will 

have time to shop at the Coun-

try Store and begin your early 

Christmas shopping.  There 

may be a couple of other tables 

set up in the parking lot.   We 

have some really wonderful 

gifts for you. 

Friday, October 17th  

6:00 pm  

Taco Salad for $3  

6:30 pm  

John Wayne in 

ñMcClintockò 

 

 

DO YOU HAVE A CROSS TO BEAR??    

  or a cross to share?? 
         We will be updating our entrance hall with 

a wall of crosses and we would like to have every-

one share in this endeavor.  We are suggesting 

that each family unit bring a cross (no larger that 

12" high)   Please be sure that the cross can be 

easily hung on a nail and please put your family 

name on the back (neatly) if possible.  

         You may  bring them at any time and give 

them to Jan or Ted Keitch.   We would love to 

have this project finished by the 1st of December. 



White Rock Center of Hope 

Dear faithful supporters,  

Thank you for your recent contribution of 
lots of jelly & misc. food from Tree of Life 

Lutheran to the White Rock Center of Hope 

made on 8/18/2014.  

August and September are always difficult 
months for our less fortunate families. How-
ever, because of you and others who care 

about their neighbors, we were able to re-
duce their burdens as they prepare their 

sons and daughters to return to school.  

To date this fiscal year, because of your 

concern for your neighbors, we were able to 
assist 14,984 individuals, 5,510 of whom 
are children, in 5,965 families. We distrib-

uted over 300,000 pounds of food, 50,000 
items of clothing and assisted with over 

$65,000 in rent and utility bills.  

None of this would have been possible with-
out your support. We are able to assist our 

neighbors in need only because you care. 
Please keep us in your prayers as we con-

tinue to obey our Lordõs command to òFeed 

His sheep.ó 

Sincerely,  

Ted Beechler  

Executive Director  
 

ññññññññññññññññññññññññ- 

Jan Keitch also sends a BIG THANK YOU for 

your wonderful response with food donations!  

The Board of Education is looking for a vol-

unteer to manage the church library. If you 

are interested in serving in this way, please 

contact Amanda Maddox or anyone on the 

Board of Education.  

Lakewood Craft Fair  

November 1, 2014  

9:30 AM -  4:30 PM  
 

Lakewood United Methodist Church 
2443 Abrams Rd. 

Dallas, TX 75214 

Young at Heart will have a space to sell 
stones. Please support the project for their 

after school programs. 
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Dear Friends in Christ: 

THANK YOU for enrolling as an Adopt-A-Student Sponsor 

for the 2014-2015 academic year. Your support is a wonder-

ful blessing! You are making it possible for your seminarian 

to prepare for the Holy Ministry. 

You are also an answer to prayer! Affording the cost of a 

seminary education is often mentioned by students as the 

greatest obstacle to coming to the Seminary. Because your 

Adopt-A-Student donations go directly into your seminari-

an’s account your are tangibly demonstrating that you stand 

with your student in prayer and financial support. 

Your seminarian for this academic year: 

Mr. Mark A. Harris (wife Brittany) 

Grace Lutheran Church 

327 Avenue C SE 

Winter Haven, FL 33880-3244 

We have also given your student your contact information. 

So, you should hear from him soon. While students are re-

quired to write you every academic quarter we are encourage 

them to write even more frequently. Your student would love 

to hear from you as well. 

You are making a wonderful difference in the life of your 

seminarian now. And you are making an eternal difference 

in the Kingdom of God as, upon graduation, the Lord blesses 

the ministry of your student for decades to come. 

If you have questions or if we may assist you in any way 

please call (800) 822-5287 and ask for Jenny Wagener or 

Rachael Velius—or e-mail us at adoptastudent@csl.edu.  

Thanks again! God’s richest blessings! 

Your fellow servant of our Lord, 

Blake G. Wolf 

Seminary Advancement 





6318 Lyons Road 
Garland, Texas 75043 

Tree of Life Lutheran Church 

Phone:972-226-6086 
Fax:972-226-1545 
E-mail: tolsec@treeoflifelcms.org 
www.treeoflifelcms.org 

The loving family of Tree of Life, rooted 
in God’s Word, exists to share the joy, 
love, and peace of Jesus Christ with you! 

 

Please join us on  

October 25th  

3:00-6:00 PM  
for an afternoon of family fun!  

This annual event is one of our main outreach opportunities. It is a great time to invite 
friends and family of all ages to come out and enjoy an afternoon of free food,  fellowship, 
and entertainment. Please mark your calendars and invite friends, neighbors, co-workers, 
family, etc. to join us!  YOU CAN HELP by signing up to bring food, candy, drinks, etc. or 
volunteer to work a booth for an hour. Sign up sheets are posted in the Fellowship Hall on 
the table by the Nursery. 

FREE 

Food 

Games 

Bounce House 

Hay Rides 

Live Music 

Children are       
welcome to wear   

Halloween costumes.  


